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PRESS RELEASE

Embassy Open House

The Embassy of India, Tokyo's Open House will be held on
Friday, February 28, 2025 at Embassy of India, Tokyo from 1500 —
1600 Hrs. It is informed that an Open House will be held at 1500

Hrs on the last Friday of each month.

2. All Indian nationals in Japan are invited to participate in the

Open House.

3. Those whb wish to raise specific issues may please send their
queries in advance with full name as in Passport, Passport Number,
contact number and address in Japan by email to

sscons.tokyo@mea.gov.in
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